
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 4th October 2024   

Dear Families 
 
The weather is certainly very autumnal now.  Please do remember to 
send your children into school with their coats every day, so the children 
can enjoy playtimes without feeling too cold.   

This week, the children experienced a special presentation from Cari 
Weston from the Bilingual Club.  Cari is offering a Spanish lunchtime 
club.  Further information has been sent home.  Do sign your child up if 
you would like them to attend. 

Some of our KS1 children got to represent the school in tag-rugby at 
South Lake School.  They had a great time.  Thank you to Miss Lloyd for 
accompanying the children. 

Many of our Year Four children got to start their swimming lessons at 
The Forest School this week.  They were all so disappointed when we 
had to cancel the lesson last week due to the torrential rain. 

The children are all looking smart in their school uniforms for their 
individual photographs this morning.  I am sure you will be very pleased 
when you see them. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Funmi Alder 

Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Respect 

 



  



Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

Reception - Morrison 

Fox – Reign 

Beaver – Ollie 

Red Kite – Olly 

Red Squirrel – Isla 

Dormouse – Rowan 

Badger – Jenson 

Otter – Omreyansh 

Grey Wolf -  Alicia 

 

Fox – Wayne 

Beaver – Florence 

Red Kite – Akira 

Red Squirrel –Izaan 

Dormouse – Freya 

Badger – Harveen 

Otter – No awards this week. 

Grey Wolf – No awards this week. 

 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 Winners – Dormouse 360 points 

UKS2 Winners – Badger 332 points 

Scientist of the week! 

LKS2 – Reinhard 

UKS2 – Yehya 

Performer of the week! 

Our first KS1 performer for the year was Salena in 
Year 2. She beautifully sang Part of Your World from 
The Little Mermaid. Salena shared that she'd love to 
be mermaid. Well Salena, on Wednesday you were a 
gorgeous mermaid, and you dazzled your audience 

with your wonderful singing!  

Well done 



 

  

 Wednesday 9th October – Chiltern Trip – Dormouse Class 
 Monday 14th October – Chiltern Trip – Red Kite & Red Squirrel Class 
 Wednesday 16th October – 9am Coffee Morning with Rachael Neville (MHST) 
 Thursday 17th October – PTA Autumn Disco Ball 
 Friday 18th October – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 Tuesday 22nd October – 3:45 to 6:15pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Thursday 24th October – BHM Assembly 
 Thursday 24th October – 4:30 to 7pm – Parents’ Evening 
 Friday 25th October – International Attire Day 
 Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Autumn half-term 
 Monday 4th November - INSET 
 Tuesday 5th November – Children Return 
 Monday 11th November – Remembrance Assembly 
 W/C 11th November – Anti-Bullying Week 
 11th & 12th November – Year Six Bikeability 
 Wednesday 13th November – 9am – Reception Parents’ Phonics & Reading 

Workshop (Date Change – Tuesday 14th October) – See email 
 Thursday 14th November – Diwali Assembly 
 Friday 15th November – Children in Need 
 W/C 18th November – Maths Week 
 Tuesday 26th November – 1:30pm – Prospective Reception Parents’ Afternoon 
 Wednesday 27th November – 9:30am – Prospective Reception Parents’ 

Morning 
 Thursday 28th November – 5pm – Prospective Reception Parents’ Evening 
 Thursday 28th November – 7pm – PTA Christmas Wreath Making Workshop 
 Friday 29th November – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 Saturday 30th November – 10am to 12pm – Prospective Reception Parents’ 

Open Morning drop-in 
 Tuesday 10th December – EYFS Nativity play to parents (Date Change) 
 Thursday 12th December – Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas lunch 
 Friday 13th December – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 
 Tuesday 17th December – 9:30am – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 
 Wednesday 18th December – 2pm – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 
 Thursday 19th December – pm – Class Christmas Parties 
 Friday 20th December - attendance medals assembly 
 Friday 20th December – last day of Autumn term – 2pm finish  
 Monday 6th January – INSET 
 Tuesday 7th January – children return 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Brown Bears – 88.7% 

Fox – 98.52% 

Beaver – 96.33% 

Red Kite – 99.17% 

Red Squirrel – 93.91% 

Dormouse – 99.3% - Winner!  

Badger – 96.15% 

Otter – 93.45% 

Grey Wolf – 98.33% 

 

 

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 
child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 
not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

Weekly Updates! 
For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 
visit the school gallery. 

 
EYFS 
KS1 
LKS2 
 UKS2 



 

 

 

 

  

Free school meals and extra funding for your child’s education 
Across the UK more than 10 per cent of pupils who are eligible for free school 
meals do not register to get them. 

We want to make sure 100 per cent of our pupils claim when they can in 
Wokingham Borough. 

Importantly, it also means schools can get additional funding to support pupils. 

To qualify, your child must be in school and you must be receiving one of the 
following benefits: 

 Income support 
 Income based Job Seekers Allowance 
 Income related Employment and Support Allowance 
 NASS support 
 Guarantee element of State Pension 
 Child Tax Credit, provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit 

and have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190 
 Working Tax Credit for the four weeks after employment ends 
 Universal Credit, provided you have an annual net earned income of no 

more than £7,400 
If this applies to you but your child isn’t registered for free school meals, 
complete a form and return it to your child school. 

Download the form and apply for Free School Meals on Wokingham Borough 
Council’s website.  

 



  

We have 8 of the attached children’s stools 
available if anyone is interested. 

 

The dimensions are H 52cm x W 32cm. 

KS1 are looking for outdoor toys (good 
condition) and donations of bulbs/plants. 

KS2 are looking for board games for wet 
play. 

 

Many thanks in advance. 

Due to boiler issues in the school kitchen 
we will not be able to provide a hot school 

lunch next week. We will be offering a 
choice of sandwiches to the children either 
Cheese or Ham. Please do encourage your 

children to bring in a packed lunch from 
home if possible. 

We will update you as soon as the technical 
issues have been resolved. 

Many thanks 

 



  



  



 

  



  



 

  



 

  



  



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  



 


